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CONSERVATION AND CLIMATE 

Important Notice to 
All Elected Officials and Chief Administrative Officers 

Amendments to the Onsite Wastewater Management 
System Regulation  

Amendments have been made to the Onsite Wastewater Management System Regulation that 
relate to the timeline for properties with onsite wastewater systems to connect to new or existing 
wastewater collection infrastructure. 

The attached information package includes a summary of the changes, frequently asked 
questions and potential scenarios. 

If you have additional questions, please contact your local Environment Officer, links to which 
are in the package. 

Manitoba Conservation and Climate 
1007 Century Street, Winnipeg MB R3H 0W4 


